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  Issue #8

NEGOTIATING COMMITTEE 


                       PROVINCIAL COUNCIL OF SOCIAL AFFAIRS

June 21st, 2004

A FIRST OFFER TOTALLY UNACCEPTABLE

The Québec Government made an offer on Friday, June 18th to the Common Front (FTQ, CSN, CSQ), covering issues related to remuneration. This offer limits at a maximum of 12.6% all the elements involving remuneration for all the Public and Parapublic Sector and this, for a 6-year Collective Agreement.

SALARIES

April 1st, 2004( to be determined


April 1st, 2005( to be determined


April 1st, 2006( 2%




April 1st, 2007( 2%


April 1st, 2008( 2%




April 1st, 2009( to be determined

According to the Government proposal, salaries for 2004, 2005 and 2009 will be determined once the costs for pay equity, various premiums, pension fund, etc. are known. In other words the Government is pushing the indecency in its first proposal by asking us to pay ourselves, among others, the pay equity costs. Furthermore, if a group such as judges and doctors get more than these percentages, there will be less left for the others.

PREMIUMS
The Government indicated its intention to proceed with a revision with a view to limit access and their levels based on inconvenience.

PENSION PLAN (RREGOP)
The Government is waiting for the report of the next RREGOP actuarial valuation before it takes a position.

This first Government proposal, both in terms of duration (6 years) and substance, deserves to be rejected unequivocally by the health and social services sector employees.

Claude Turcotte

Secretary General

It is an obligation and your responsibility to distribute/circulate this information.
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